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Federation Day at Memorial Forest 
 

Federation Day at the Forest is set aside by GFWC Massachusetts to honor and celebrate the 

lives of dedicated club women and their families and friends.   It is an opportunity to break 

away from the daily grind and take a few hours to enjoy the tranquil beauty of the Memorial 

Forest. 

 

Federation Day at the Forest is scheduled for May 20th, 2023 commencing with guest 

speaker, Ken Wharchol, the Bee Whisperer presenting: Protect Our Pollinators. Ken 

is a longtime Northbridge historian, history teacher and Worcester County Bee Inspector.  

 

We will also have a memorial program to honor those members, family and friends that have 

passed. All clubs and club members can help support the Memorial Forest by making a 

donation at any time.    

 

 

 

 

Donations received by May 10th, 2023 will be recognized at the 2023 Federation Day at the 

Forest. Donations of not less than $10 will be inscribed in the Memorial Book as a permanent 

record and recognized during the Memorial program held on Federation Day.    

 

A donation made by members and member clubs to Memorial Forest provides maintenance to the 

property.  Please consider honoring or remembering clubwomen/family members/friends with a 

donation to this spectacular piece of nature.   Donations may be made using the Memorial Forest 

Donation form. 
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